
The Project for the Construction of a Science Laboratory 
Block at Bishop Comboni College 

 

1. Project Detail 

Organization Bishop Comboni College Kambuga 

Amount of funding US$ 98,810 

Signatory John Bosco Kato, Head Teacher 

Name of the project The Project for the Construction of a Science 
Laboratory Block at Bishop Comboni College 

Location of the project Kanungu District 

Items funded through this 
project 

Science Laboratory Block, Furniture and Science 
Equipment 

Date of Grant Signing 24 February 2015 

   
 
Bishop Comboni College, founded in 1982, is located in Kambuga Sub-County, 
Kanungu District, and has 46 teachers and 712 students. Since College has only one 
small science laboratory, many students taking science lessons have to stand. In 
addition, the school’s existing science laboratory has lack of facilities, not meeting the 
safety standard of the Ministry of Education. Therefore, this project will construct a new 
science laboratory block which has four rooms for chemistry, biology, physics and 
agriculture and procure furniture and science equipment, which will greatly improve 
students’ learning environment. 
 
 

       2. Grant Contract Ceremony  
 
The Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, H. E. Junzo Fujita, signed the grant contract with 
Br. John Bosco Kato, Head Teacher of Bishop Comboni College Kambuga, on 24 
February 2015 at the Embassy of Japan.  
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http://www.ug.emb-japan.go.jp/02en/e04develop/ggp/press%20release/2012/12_18.html

